
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 29th, 2020 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
The outside southbound lane of North Huntington Street is currently closed between 
Logan Street and Bryan Street due to emergency maintenance. We are asking motorists to 
use caution when driving in this area.  
 


